
 
  

Office of the President 
 
July 9, 2020 
 
Daemen College  
Students, Faculty, and Staff  
 
Dear Daemen Community Members, 
 
Over the past several weeks, the college has made tremendous progress in preparing to welcome 
students, faculty, and staff safely back to campus in anticipation of starting in-person classes as 
scheduled on September 8.  
 
Earlier this month, we submitted a comprehensive campus reopening plan to New York State 
that includes detailed protocols and guidelines on Daemen’s resuming on-campus operations and 
measures to protect the health and safety of the entire college community. The complete plan is 
available to all MyDaemen users on the daemen.edu/covid19 website.  
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